
 
 

Dunany Country Club Weekly Bulletin July 5, 2017 
 

 

 
Thank you everyone who came to the Director’s Dinner! 

 
More than 150 people, mostly clad in red & white, did not let the rain dampen spirits as we 
ushered in a new season in Dunany and celebrated Canada Day in style! A huge thank you to 
Barb Armstrong, Scott Laekas & Jamie Armstrong & family, the DCC Board of Directors, The 
Classics and all the volunteers who worked to make the evening a big success! 
 

    
 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

 
Match and Handicap Update 

 

 Markham Cup draw has been posted.  Matches must be played by the end of each of 
the Sunday dates listed.  

 The Men's Best Ball draw will be posted this week.  
 
Congratulations!  

 Raguin-Leslie Cup held last Saturday, was a very wet affair. Thanks to a hardy group of 
11 golfers who battled it out for low net: Chrys Tindale and low gross tie: Donny 
Sutherland and ChrysTindale.  



 The Bronze Trophy for Parent and child over 16, was won by Nick and Rick Havil.  
 

This Weekend: 
 The Turtle, Husband and Wife, Saturday - tees will close at 11a.m. for the 1p.m. shotgun 

start followed by cocktails at 3 p.m. Sign-up sheets are in the starter shack and everyone 
is encouraged to play.  

 The Maples, so named as either parent or child will put the other in "The "Maples".  
Sign-up sheets are in the starter shack.  This is an alternate shot low net tournament. 
Tees close Sunday at 12:45 for a 1 p.m. start. 
 

Good luck to all. Please Sign up for the tournaments and keep practicing!! 
 

_____________________________________________________ 
 
 

Coming up July 8th…Lawn Bowling under the stars! 
 
We are very excited to host the first event we hope will become a popular tradition. The event 
will start at 7:30 p.m. when we will divide everyone into teams of 4 (you can also organize a 
team of 4 in advance). We will explain the simple rules of play before we begin. 
 

Date: July 8th 
Time: 7:30 p.m. 
Cost: $10 (includes a drink) 
Signature Drink: Gin & Tonic Bar using locally distilled craft gins. 
Music: Blast from the past! (Think In The Mood by Glenn Miller). 
Dress: Participants/Teams are encouraged to dress up (traditional lawn bowling attire is 
all white). 

 
In preparation for the event please make sure you watch these two youtube videos 
simultaneously: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Nqj8jnIRXFI 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PonGXrse4MU 

 
P.S. The team name "Lawn Order" has been taken! 
 

_____________________________________________________ 
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Nqj8jnIRXFI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PonGXrse4MU


_____________________________________________________ 
 

 

 
95th CELEBRATION July 22 is fast approaching! 

 
Please sign up as soon as possible by calling or visiting the starter shack to purchase your tickets. 
You may also reserve a table for your group. The deadline to purchase a ticket is July 15th.  
Tickets: $75.00 includes:  

 entrance to Musicfest  

 beer & a hotdog  

 ticket to The 95th Celebration.  
 

The 95th meal is a catered four-course roast beef dinner (fish option is also available – please tell 
the starter when you reserve). Entertainment includes live music from The Jones’ who promise 
to get everyone dancing! 

  
SCHEDULE: 

Musicfest: 10:00AM to 3:00PM 
Cocktail Hour: 6:30PM to 7:30PM 

Dinner: 7:30PM to 9:00PM 
Band: 9:00PM to 12:00PM 

Fireworks: 10:30PM 
 

Looking forward to celebrating this milestone with you! 
 

_____________________________________________________ 



_____________________________________________________ 
 

Request from 95th Decorations Committee: 
 

We are looking for people to lend furniture (couch, chairs) and to donate flowers from your 
garden. Flowers can be dropped off at the club on July 22 at 10 a.m.  
Please email steph_logo@hotmail.com if you are able to help out. 
Cheers, Jamie & Scott 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

Did you forget to pay your fees? 
 

This is a reminder that annual fees were due June 15th.  If you have not yet paid for this 
year, cheques can be dropped off at the Starter Shack, mailed to Diane Glionna, 525 
Chemin Curran, Wentworth, QC  J8H 0B2, or paid online through PayPal at 
www.DunanyCountryClub.com (password dcc 1922).  If you have any issues with 
payment for this year, please contact our Membership Director, Lynn Palmer 
at lynn.palmer@rogers.com 
 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

Ladies Day Wednesday – Captain’s Update 
 

The ladies are off to a great start to the golf season with twenty three golfers on the first Ladies 
Day on June 28th! We did the Qualifying Round for President’s Cup and Captain’s Prize.  We also 
played ‘Pick your Poison’.  We each choose our favourite Par 3, Par 4 and Par 5 to compete for 
best net score for the three holes.  Bev Lough and Dianne Vanstone tied for low net.  
 

 Match Play Events 
The draw and schedules for President’s Cup, Captain’s Prize and Four Ball Match Play are posted 
in the Starter Shack.  The first match is to be played on or before July 19th.  Please ensure with 
the starter that your handicap is up date with all scores entered.   Good luck! 
 

 Posting Scores 
Please be sure to post all scores for Ladies Day Wednesdays.   Enter your round results on the 
main scoring sheet with the starter, and keep the card to post your adjusted scores.  The scores 
for Club Championship and IMP will be posted by the starters.   
 

 Ringers 
Submit your best score on each hole on the Ringer Sheet.  Please note that all nine holes must 
be completed in order to post a ringer.  
 

 IMP Cup 
Plan to play in the all day IMP Cup on Saturday, July 15 and Sunday, July 16.  Register with the 
starter and play nine holes on Saturday and a second nine on Sunday.  The winner is the player 
with the lowest net score.  
 

 Rules of Golf 
Interested in knowing more about the rules of golf?  Click on this 
link http://ct.email1.golfcanada.ca/core/web/gkmnkodhjlchgalcobomoccl  Level 1 is fun and 

mailto:steph_logo@hotmail.com
http://www.dunanycountryclub.com/
http://ct.email1.golfcanada.ca/core/web/gkmnkodhjlchgalcobomoccl


free and includes an online version of rules and practice test. 
-Dianne Vanstone 

_____________________________________________________ 

 
Caterpillar Outbreak! 

 
Most members will have noticed an abnormally high number of caterpillars around Dunany this 
year. These are Eastern and Forest Tent Caterpillars which are currently experiencing an outbreak 
period. These critters follow a “boom-and-bust” population growth cycle, with outbreaks typically 
occurring every ten years. Although outbreaks are periodic, they do not usually happen on an 
exact schedule because they depend on several environmental and biological factors. Tent 
caterpillars have only one generation a year, and each female lays only a single egg mass.  
 
Tent caterpillars are not an invasive species, and have been in North America since the 17th 
century. As a result, natural predators like birds and rodents as well as insect parasites will 
control a certain portion of the population. In late June or July, the caterpillars weave 
themselves into cocoons which can be found on fences, tree trunks or beneath sheltered areas 
like garden planter boxes. Although they can cause severe damage to deciduous trees, trees can 
usually bud again later in the summer once the caterpillars have moved on to the next stage of 
their life cycle. 
 
-Environment Director, Paul Wilson 
 

_____________________________________________________ 
 

   Wentworth 150 Celebration                  
    July 15th – Activities for everyone!   

 
To celebrate Canada’s 150th Anniversary, the Municipality of Wetworth will be hosting an event 
on July 15 across the Municipality to encourage citizens to explore different things that are 
available in the community.  Building on the ParticipACTION 150 Play List, the day will feature 
events at Lake Louisa, Grace Park, at the Municipality building and at the Dunany Country Club. 
At the DCC, we are organizing a fun day of activities, beginning with a ‘hike’ with an ornithologist 
at 9:00 a.m. and from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. with Mini Put, Disk golf, Horsehoes, Beach Volley ball, 
Hop Scotch, etc.  Bar-B-Q lunch from 11:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.   
 
Save the date!  Bring the family, there will be something for everyone!   
We’ll have more information in next week’s Newsletter. 
 
 

 
 

_____________________________________________________ 

https://www.participaction.com/sites/default/files/downloads/ParticipACTION%20150%20Play%20List%20-%20Full%20list_EN_0.pdf
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=wentworth+quebec+logo&id=5C85930D7094E8901C32EA769B277048C6654F86&FORM=IQFRBA


  



 
_____________________________________________________ 

 
Dunany Quilt 2017 

 
A group of Dunany ladies got together last Monday and quickly hand sewed all the blocks that 
were ready. More will be ready as the last few blocks are returned. There will be lots of work to 
do once the blocks are joined in rows so please call Jean Sutherland Towell at 562 5668 and let 
her know when you are free to help. 
 

 
 

_____________________________________________________ 



_____________________________________________________ 
 

Introducing…Pub Nights in Dunany! 
 
There will be 4 Friday Pub Nights starting on July 21.  The format will be Mixed Best Ball, 
followed by drinks and pub fare. This is a chance for a Friday p.m. casual game, a bite to eat, and 
an opportunity to meet and play with other members and guests…or just show up for the drinks 
and food! 
 
Golf will generally start at 3 p.m. with the bar opening at 5 p.m.  However, Friday, July 28 is a 
special event -the Mike Roy Memorial Tournament - with a shotgun start at 4 p.m. Everyone is 
welcome.            
 
For more information please contact stanroy521@gmail.com 
 

Date & 
Time 

Pub Night and Golf Start Time Pub Fare Cost 
members 

Cost non 
members 

Friday, 
July 21 

Mixed best ball 
Casual 
Show-up 

3 pm  
Show up 
and teams 
will be 
made 

Burgers/hotdogs 
1 draft beer/wine 
ticket 

$10 $10 plus 
green fees 
(no tickets) 

Friday, 
July 28 

Mike Roy Memorial 
Mixed best ball 
Sign up 
p_logo@yahoo.ca 
or 514-659-9159 
by July 26 
Door Prizes 

4 pm 
shotgun 

Smoked meat, 
salad, 1 draft 
beer/wine ticket, 
incl. donation to 
Junior Program  

$25 $50 
including 
golf 
(no tickets) 

Friday, 
August 4 

Mixed best ball 
Casual 
Show-up 

3 pm  
Show up 
and teams 
will be 
made 

Homemade pizza, 
1 draft beer/wine 
ticket 

$10 $10 plus 
green fees 
(no tickets) 

Friday, 
August 4 

Mixed best ball 
Casual 
Show-up 

3 pm  
Show up 
and teams 
will be 
made 

Fajitas, 1 draft 
beer/wine ticket 

$10 $10 plus 
green fees 
(no tickets) 

 
_____________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 

mailto:stanroy521@gmail.com


_____________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

 
Come Celebrate the Legacy of Mike Roy! 

Dunany Country Club hosts the first annual 'Mike Roy Memorial Classic' July 28. 
Join us for nine holes of golf, 4 p.m. tee-off followed by food, prizes and a raffle with all 
proceeds going directly to support the Dunany Juniors Program where Mike was an instructor 
and a mentor. 
 

Cost $25  
$50 for non-members   

 
Please RSVP Paul Logothetis before July 26th: p_logo@yahoo.ca  or 514-659-9159. If you have 
any prizes you would like to donate for the raffle, please do contact Paul. 
 

  _____________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:p_logo@yahoo.ca


_____________________________________________________ 

 
Dunany Men’s Invitational Friday, July 14, 2017 

 
The Starters are now taking registration for this year’s Men’s Invitational Tournament. Please 
register as soon as possible as there will be a cut off of 64 players. Unfortunately we will not 
accept phone in registrations, you must register in person at the Starter’s Shack. Payment is due 
upon registration. 
 

Shotgun Start: 10:00 a.m. 
Members: $25 
Guests: $45 
Format: Same as the last year, a four man Vegas. 

  
There will be a steak luncheon, prizes and a chip-off for a bottle of the finest Scotch. All golfers, 
guests included are entitled to play an additional nine after lunch if so desired. 
 

_____________________________________________________ 
 
 

Have a wonderful week and remember to send your news and photos for sharing to 
aikmancindy@gmail.com 

 

mailto:aikmancindy@gmail.com

